
  

September 3,2018 

To Whom it may concern; 

The Yountville Art Walk was thrilled to recently host a Craig Berube-Gray 
sculpture,  
Slice of Heaven. The fun and brightly colored sculpture was on our Art Walk for two 
years and brought joy and smiles to everyone that saw it.  

The installation was simple but sturdy. The sculpture was created for public 
display so it maintained it’s bright colors and looked as beautiful the day it went to 
it’s new home as it did the day it arrived.  

Craig was a pleasure to work with too, when he came to town to install the 
sculpture he joined us to host a small reception for children from our elementary 
school and enthralled them with stories and answered questions about how he creates 
his pieces.  

I can highly recommend working with Craig, all aspects of working together 
were professional yet uncomplicated, and his sculptures are wonderful additions to 
any city or town.  

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Cook 
Yountville Arts 
Yountville, CA 94599 
kdcook.arts@att.net  


